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Place all your school orders online with Flexischools 
 
We are excited to confirm the introduction of a new online ordering system 
called Flexischools, which will commence on 5th February 2020 
 
Flexischools is a well-established organisation allowing you to easily place all your 
canteen orders online at any time.  
 
Download the Flexischools app from the App store or Google Play 
https://wwww.flexischools.com.au/mobile-app) for details on how to set up your account.   
 
Once registered, you can start placing orders immediately. If you have any questions, 
please contact the Flexischools Customer Service Team on 1300 361 769, or you can 
contact them via their website. 
 
We hope this step forward will support families with a more convenient and efficient 
process of placing canteen orders.  
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